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4 February 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE: Philosophy Study Day 
 
On Wednesday 10 February the Religious Studies department will be hosting the Philosophy Study 
Day for year 10 students.  
 
Students will be given an interactive lecture by philosopher of religion and ethicist Dr Tim Gibson 
and the day will focus on the question: Does God exist or not?  Students will then unravel the 
different sides of the debate through various activities.  At the end of the day students will give 
presentations and stage their own discussion on this topic.  This day is aimed not only to challenge 
students in the area of Philosophy but also develop their debating and presentation skills. 
 
After assembly students should line up outside the chapel block, ready for the first session in the 
Chapel.  Students will only need a pencil case and notepad for the day and lunch will be as normal.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Natalie Steer  
RE Department 


